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Administrator  
Jeremy Ryman 

Director of Nursing 
Lacey Breaux 

Assistant Director of Nursing 
Jamie Theriot 

CNA Supervisor 
Terrance Allen 

MDS Coordinator 
Melissa Arceneaux 
MDS Coordinator 

Amanda Babin 
MDS Coordinator 
Melinda Derouen 

QA Nurse/Staff Developer 
Crystal Vizinat 

Social Service Director 
Elizabeth Rebstock 

Community Outreach/
Admissions Coordinator 

Courtney Carrere 
Resident Case Manager 

Demetrie Duncan Hampton 
Life Enrichment Director  

Tameka Bourda 
Billing/Collections                       

  Coordinator 
Jamie Arceneaux 

Team Member Specialist 
Jeanne Landry 

Dietary Supervisor  
Linette Richard 

Housekeeping Supervisor 
Desira Verdin 

Maintenance Supervisor 
Steven Griffin 

 
 

Celebrating Royalty 
The Broadway recently celebrated its 2024 Mardi Gras Court. The "Royal 

Court" was honored with a beautiful ceremony and celebration. 

Musical Entertainment was provided by Karaoke Guy. Also, our 

Valentine Sweethearts were honored on this occasion. The following 

residents were honored: King Leroy Terrebonne & Queen Betty 

Terrebonne, 1st Duke Billy Rebstock, 1st Maid Ramona Gros, 2nd Duke 

Adam Blanchard, and 2nd Maid Barbara Bruney followed by Valentine 

Sweethearts Lovall and Mary Saucier. Congratulations to all!  



Resident of the Month 
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Happy Birthday! 
 

Residents: 

Walter Y.   03/01 

Jo D.    03/02 

Audrey L.   03/06 

Roxanne B.   03/10 

Lovell S.   03/10 

Lilly T.    03/15 

Ella L.    03/19 

Jeanette B.   03/19 

Anna P.   03/20 

Marie B.   03/22 

Annie Mae P.   03/22 

Marilyn C.   03/31 
 

Employees:  

Jamie Arceneaux  03/01 

Jody Terrebonne  03/01 

Portia Dumas   03/02 

Ebony Johnson  03/03 

Tanya Chisley  03/04 

Gail Hodges   03/05 

Percyanna Thompkins 03/05 

Lisa Bustamante  03/09 

Natalie Jones  03/09 

Viola Mcgee   03/13 

Chrishell Williams  03/17 

Zakeland Caldwell  03/18 

Elizabeth Dantin  03/25 

Sandra Washington  03/28 

Carolina Heims  03/29 

Employee of the Month 
Ms. Cherelle, a charge nurse on 

Hall 100, is very hard working 

and driven. She is very 

compassionate and kind to 

residents. While passing 

medication on her hall, Ms. 

Cherelle is often found also 

helping residents with their daily 

activities of living. In spite of 

her busy day, she is always 

willing to assist CNAs. Thank you for all you do and 

for leading by example. Congratulations on being 

selected as Employee of the Month!  

Helen Eymard 

Ms. Helen is very friendly and 

kind. She enjoys quiet time in 

her room watching television. 

Her favorite times are spent 

with family and engrossed in 

good conversation. 

Congratulations, Ms. Helen, 

on being selected as 

Resident of the Month!  
Cherelle Boyd 

Latisha Bradley  03/01, 7 years 

Linda Harris   03/02, 8 years 

Cindy Loupe   03/03, 1 year 

Joanne Sanchez  03/03, 30 years 

Tamara Bergeron  03/09, 13 years 

Anthony Taylor  03/11, 4 years 

Dylan Fonseca  03/13, 1 year 

Courtney Carrere  03/14, 13 years 

Lakia Cannon  03/15, 1 year 

Nikisha Cassie  03/15, 7 years 

Ashtin Jenkins  03/17, 10 years 

Shelly Boudreaux  03/21, 10 years 

Christine Thweatt  03/21, 1 year 

Kadija Miller   03/22, 1 year 

Ashley Miller   03/25, 3 years 

Natalie Jones  03/28, 1 year 

Ashlee Richards  03/28, 1 year 

Elizabeth Sanamo  03/28, 1 year 

Holly Sakuyama  03/30, 8 years 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
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Be Mine? 
Love was in the air at The Broadway as residents 

and employees celebrated Valentine’s Day. We 

love our residents! 



 

 

7534 Highway 1, South  
Lockport, LA   70374 

 

Our Mission at The Broadway 
 

To enrich the l ives of residents, families, and employees by creating communities 

fil led with respect, encouragement, and compassion 

 

A Friendly Reminder to Families: 
 

Please remember to let the Activity Department know if you’ve had any changes to your home 

address so you can continue to receive newsletters in 2024. 

Also, if you would like to receive our monthly newsletter via email, as opposed to postal mail,  

please let us know. We’re happy to accommodate your preference! 

Inspirational Quote of the Month 
 

“Believe you can and you’re already halfway there.”  
    -Theodore Roosevelt  
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